
Town of Moretown 

Office of the Town Office Study Committee 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

The Town Office Study Committee will meet on Wednesday, 
October 9, 2013 at 4:00 p.m. at the Moretown Town Offices, 
located on Route 2, 19 Kaiser Drive (white house near the 
entrance to the landfill), to open bids received to perform the 
Environmental Review for the new town office site. 
 
For agenda information please contact Clark Amadon at 
clark@amadononline.net  
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